
From: (Cllr) Mark Smith
To: Licensing la2003
Cc: (Cllr) Jane Hugo
Subject: Re: Barrons Hotel, 58 - 60 Hornby Road
Date: 14 February 2024 11:18:39

Lisa

Regarding application for the Barrons Hotel, Hornby Road.

Representations and reviews must be relevant to one of the 4 licensing objectives:

Prevention of crime and disorder
      Since the original application was agreed I have received a large number of complaints
regarding the Barrons Hotel, with police being called out nearly daily, and personally witnessed
this myself,                   due to this I feel the business is unable to manage the premisses, and
should not be given a license  

Public safety
      The same reason as to Prevention of crime and disorder

Prevention of public nuisance
 The same reason as to Prevention of crime and disorder

Protection of children from harm
      Children should not be witnessing the constant visits from the police, so not suitable for a
license 

Many thanks,

Councillor Mark Smith
Councillor for Talbot Ward
Cabinet Member for Levelling Up (Place).
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